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September 1, 2021 

 

  Project Name: City of Garden Grove Focused General Plan Update  

 

Dear Chris Chung, 

 

 Thank you for your letter dated August 18,2021 regarding the project 

above. This is to concur that we are in agreement with the General plan Update. 

However, our Tribal government would like to request consultation for any and all 

future projects within this location. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Andrew Salas, Chairman 

Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians – Kizh Nation 

1(844)390-0787 
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